
			 

Welcome, Nick Bowden

inspired ... 
We are delighted to announce that Nick 
Bowden will be Fayetteville First’s new 
Director of Music & Organist. Nick is a 
highly skilled and experienced church 
musician with a clear call to the service of 
Christ and the church through music. 

Nick comes to FFUMC from the Episcopal 
Church of the Holy Spirit. Prior to that, he 
served at Druid Hills Presbyterian. Nick 
is perhaps best known from his tenure at 
Peachtree Presbyterian where he served as 
Principal Organist and Associate Director 
of Music for 22 years. Nick has performed 
concerts in 37 states and 7 countries at venues large and small including The Crystal Cathedral, St. 
Paul’s London, US Naval Academy Cadet Chapel, Macy’s “Wanamaker” Organ in Philadelphia, Sister’s 
Chapel at Spelman, and many others. We are blessed to have so experienced a professional say yes to 
FFUMC. 


